
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
           Monday 18th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers  
 
 

Years 7 & 8 Girls Netball Tournament 
 
 

I am delighted to offer your child the opportunity to represent Ryecroft in a Years 7 & 8 Netball Tournament. 
This will be held at Windsor Park Middle School in Uttoxeter this Thursday, 21st September 2023, starting at 
4.00pm.  
 
The match will last for about 1 hour, so we should be finished for approximately 5.00pm. If your child is to 
participate they will need to bring their full PE kit; as well as a drink (non fizzy) and any snacks with them. You 
will also need to make your own travel arrangements to and from Windsor Park. I will be also be attending the 
tournament to support the girls, we also welcome support from parents / carers too!  
 
If you would like your child to participate in this event, then can you please click on the link below and 
complete the form by 11:45pm tomorrow, Tuesday 19th September 2023.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/8hVdwCQDsz  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

Mrs N Bannister  
Lead in PE 
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